
Date: 6/28/2021 
To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
From: ADOA – State Procurement Office 
Re: New Award for NG911 Call Handling Equipment (CHE) 

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” multiple contracts for NG911 Call Handling Equipment (CHE). 
The initial Contract Period is from June 21, 2021 to June 20, 2026. 

New Contract Information: 

Contract # Supplier Contract Start Date 

CTR055782 AT&T Corp. 6/21/2021 

CTR055784 CenturyLink Communications 6/21/2021 

CTR055783 Atos Public Safety 6/21/2021 

CTR055786 Intrado Life & Safety, Inc. 6/21/2021 

CTR055789 NextGen Communications 6/21/2021 

CTR055802 NGA 911, LLC 6/21/2021 

CTR055790 Vesta Solutions 6/21/2021 

If there are any questions, please contact Michael Hillebrand at 602-542-4229 or 
Michael.Hillebrand@azdoa.gov 
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